
Road Review Committee 

Workshop 

April 26, 2017 

 

 

 

 

Members present:  Roger Macomber Chairman, Scott Davis and Nancy Roberge, Vice Chairman and 

Secretary 

 

Workshop called to order at 6:00 PM. 

 

Motion by Scott and 2nd by Nancy to accept the workshop minutes from March 22, 2017. 

 

Committee worked on the unofficial road list.  We are starting off with the spelling of the road names.  

Each member will take 2 pages and look up each name on Google Maps to check their spelling against 

our list.  We will be working on this for the next several meetings to be able to present this list to the 

Selectmen to ask to make this document the official road list. 

 

The next meeting will be May 10, 2017 at 6:00 PM. 

 

Motion to adjourn workshop at 7:30 PM by Scott 2nd Roger and approved 3-0. 

 

Respectfully submitted; 

Nancy Roberge, 

Committee Secretary and Member 

 

 

 


